ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 27 AUGUST 2013

SHARE PURCHASE PLAN CLOSED EARLY

The Board of Eco Quest Limited, (ASX Code: ECQ), advises that the Company’s Share Purchase Plan is
oversubscribed and has been closed early after exceeding the target total of $457,500.

In accordance with the Offer Details set out in the Company’s 9 August 2013 announcement valid
applications will be subject to a scale back. The Company is considering applications received and
participating shareholder’s shares under the SPP will be issued shortly and refunds despatched.

The Directors advise that applications received by mail post marked 26 August 2013 or prior, or by BPay
up to midnight AEST on 26 August 2013 will be accepted.

Any application monies received after the close will be fully refunded.
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